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Madame President

Firct | would like to introduce the other two members of the committee: Joan Cannon and
Kathie Martinez. We wondered why you would have chosen 3 women who were very shy,
quiet and reserved; three woman who would seldom speak their mind. OK - STOP LAUGHING!

We were happy to give you advice when asked for it and even happier to give you advice when
you didn’t. You have served this Department with grace and fairness this year and we were so

happy that we could share with you our combined 160 years of Auxiliary experience.

Happy memories and keep up the good work!!



